

Jill Rzadzki < jrzadzki@pennoyerschool.org>

FOIA Records Request - February 2, 2021

1 message

Illinois Retired Teachers Association <freedom@irtaonline.org> Reply-To: freedom@irtaonline.org To: jrzadzki@pennoyerschool.org

Tue, Feb 2, 2021 at 9:57 AM



Dear District Official, or FOIA Officer:

This is a request under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act. Today's date is February 2, 2021.

RECORDS REQUESTED: Please provide the name and email address of any certified staff (teachers, administrators, nurses, counselors, etc.) who are retiring this year.

Please provide the requested records electronically. Please email to freedom@irtaonline.org.

If your district has NO RETIREES this year, simply reply to this email with the word NONE and please include the name and number of your district and I will consider the request fulfilled.

This is a request by the Illinois Retired Teachers Association, a 501c4 not-for-profit Illinois organization.

Sincerely,

Nathan Mihelich Illinois Retired Teachers Association www.irtaonline.org 217-523-8488

> PLEASE WATCH: A special video highlighting a few of the "2019 & 2019 Excellence in Education Grant Program" Recipients!





Addressed to:

, Illinois

All grant proposals for 2021 must be submitted by June 1. A special committee will select the recipients of the grant money over the summer. Grant awards will be presented in the fall.

Info for your teachers: https://www.irtaonline.org/index.php/foundation/Grants

Illinois Retired Teachers Association | Website







Illinois Retired Teachers Association | 828 S Second St FL 4, Springfield, IL 62704

Unsubscribe jrzadzki@pennoyerschool.org Update Profile | About our service provider Sent by freedom@irtaonline.org powered by



Try email marketing for free today!